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April 4, 2022 

 

Old Manchester Rd.  

Informational Meeting 

 
RE: Advisory Shoulders 

 

Dear Old Manchester Road Resident, 

 

Please join us for a meeting regarding the planned advisory shoulders on Old Manchester 

Rd. on Monday, April 18
th

, at 6pm, in the Barbara Landry meeting room at Town Hall.  

Residents will also be able to participate via zoom.  The zoom link may be found in the calendar 

on the Town Website listed under the event. 

 

 Last Fall we held an informational meeting with residents of the Old Manchester Rd. 

neighborhood to discuss our proposal to install “advisory shoulders” on Old Manchester Rd.  The 

purpose of the advisory shoulders is to provide safer accommodations for pedestrians using Old 

Manchester Rd. to include walking, running, biking, etc.  Our proposal was well received. At that 

time, we discussed that we would have another meeting in the spring after folks have had a 

chance to reflect on this idea over the winter.  

  

 We look forward to your participation at this meeting and will be prepared to answer any 

questions that you may have. If you have any questions regarding the meeting, please feel free to 

call the DPW office at 603-673-2317. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eric M. Slosek 

Interim Director  

Amherst Public Works 


